NATCHITOCHES PARISH PORT COMMISSION February 11, 2022, Special Meeting

Present were Nettles Brown, Ralph Ingram, William Allen, Dan Simmons and K. David Zachary Commissioners. Also, present were Travis Tyler, Executive Director of the Port, Mickey Chambers, Assistant to the Executive Director of the Port, and Mark A. Begnaud of McCoy Roberts & Begnaud, Ltd., legal counsel to the Commission.

After discussion, a motion was made by Mr. Ingram, seconded by Mr. Zachary, and after a unanimous roll call vote, the Teamsters Pipeline Training Fund Agreement was approved.

After an extended discussion, a motion was made by Mr. Allen, seconded by Mr. Simmons, and after a unanimous roll call vote, the Weyerhaeuser Transload Agreement was approved with Mr. Tyler having some leeway regarding negotiations of terms of the agreement.

A motion was made by Mr. Ingram, seconded by Mr. Zachary and duly carried that the meeting be adjourned.